
     

 

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS HAMPER 
 

 
 
 

 

 

   Dear Children 

 As part of our fun activities to support the Christmas 

Brunch and to support the Home School Association (HSA) to 

raise money for new resources for you; we have provided lots 

of small things like sweets, pens and toys to make a 

Children’s Christmas Hamper. You can try to win this fun 

hamper by buying raffle tickets which are 50p each. 

 

Please look after your money by bringing it in an envelope 

with your full name and your class written on the envelope.  

 

We will pick the raffle ticket out of a bag during an assembly 

after the Christmas Fayre to see who the lucky winner is!  

 

GOOD LUCK 

 
 

Mrs Suchomski 


